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October 24, 2012

General Inspector Héléne Martini
Director

Ecole Nationale Supérieure de la Police
9, rue Carnot

69450 Saint-Cyr au Mont d'Or

France

Dear General Inspector Martini:

It was a pleasure to meet you and to speak to the officers and instructors of the French
National Police Academy. Thank you for your warm reception.

The heroic actions of the French police in the days before and after my visit show too
clearly the threats that France and the international community face. I am confident that the next
generation of leaders at the Ecole Nationale Supérieure de la Police will contribute greatly to
U.S.-French cooperation.

Thank you as well for the scarf and the coin, which will remind me of our time together
in Lyon. 1 also appreciate all that you and your staff did to ensure my visit to the Academy was a
success.

Yours very truly,
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